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1. SUMMARY 
 
1.1 The purpose of this Paper is to update  the Area Community safety Partnership  

of the work being done regarding the provision of  reporting data to the Area 
Community Planning groups and to seek the input of the partnership as regards 
any specific items which it wishes reported on  
 

2. RECOMMENDATIONS 
  
That Area Community Planning Group Members: 
 
2.1 Note the highlight/ exception reports provided for the Area Community Planning 

Group   . 
 

2.2 Consider whether there are any specific areas of work which the local 
community safety partnership wishes to include .   
 

 
3. DETAIL 

 
3.1 The Community Safety Partnership was previously asked (and agreed) to 

provided exception reports to the Area Community Planning Partnership and to 
this end a first round of reports has been prepared for each of the community 
planning partnership meetings based on the recognised priorities of the 
Community safety Strategy  (The relevant area report is included in the 
meeting pack). .  The Area Community Safety partnerships are asked to 
consider 1)  whether they wish to provide further detail at this stage, or 2) await 
the response of the Area Community Planning group to the provided exception 
report     

  
 
4. IMPLICATIONS 

 
 
4.1 Policy Adoption of the proposal will assist in delivery and reporting 

of Community safety aspects of the  SOA and the 
Community Plan  



   
4.2 Financial None,  
   
4.3 Personnel None 
   
4.4 Equalities Impact 

Assessment 
None. 

   
4.5 Legal None  
 
 
For further information, please contact Stephen Doogan Area Governance Officer tel 
01546 604342 


